Decision details

Final Representations to the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities
and Local Government on the future of local Government in
Buckinghamshire

Decision Maker: Chief Executive
WAL B ElERecommendations Approved
Is Key decision?: No

Is subject to call in?: No

Decision:

To submit representations as formulated and agreed with the Leader of the Council.

Reasons for the decision:

The Council at its meeting on 21 March, 2018, agreed that representations should be submitted to the
Secretary of State in support of a two unitary authority option for the delivery of local government
services in Buckinghamshire. The Chief Executive, after consultation with the Leader of the Council, was
authorised to agree the final wording.

Alternative options considered:

Mot to submit representations but this would be contrary to the decision of Council.

Interests and Nature of Interests Declared:

Cabinet Members who are also members of Buckinghamshire County Council have been granted a
dispensation to enable participation in any debate relating to the future of local government in
Buckinghamshire.
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